
Prior Events 
11/22/2019  

Board Development 

12/14/2019 

Board Meeting 

Upcoming Events 

1/18/2020 

Mapping Workshop – 
Collaboration w/Parents 
Reaching Out 

2/8/2020 

Board Meeting 

 

 
We are looking for  

Parents to join our board!  
If you are interested 

 please email 
parentgroup@hvnm.org or 

visit HVNM.org 

 

 

“What works for your 
child is what makes it 

the right choice!” 

 

Hands & Voices, NM  

 
  
 
 

Newborn Hearing Screening Program 

“Parent Advocacy Group” 

 
Hands & Voices, NM has created a Facebook Group for parents 

with Deaf/Hard of Hearing children under 3 years old to give 
feedback to the Department of Health – Children’s Medical 

Services, Newborn Hearing Screening program. Please join the 
Facebook group: Newborn Hearing Screening Parent Advocacy Group 

Coordinated by Hands & Voices, NM 

mailto:parentgroup@hvnm.org
https://www.facebook.com/groups/335942820676981/?ref=pages_profile_groups_tab&source_id=543409352399545
https://www.facebook.com/groups/335942820676981/?ref=pages_profile_groups_tab&source_id=543409352399545


Contact Us

 
 

Hands & Voices, NM 

Carmen Armenta 
Executive Director/GBYS 
Parent Coordinator  

Address 

P.O. Box 90804 

City, ST Zip Code 

Albuquerque, NM 87199 

Phone English/Spanish 

505-357-0344/0345 

Email 

Parentgroup@hvnm.org 

Website 

HVNM.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“What works for 
your child is what 
makes it the right 

choice!” 
 

0BWebinar’s from FL3 
2BFamily Engagement in Systems Leadership 

This one-hour webinar, the third in the Hands & Voices 

Leadership series, will focus on family engagement in systems 

leadership through the topics of: family leadership 

representing diverse family experiences, family leadership in 

systems from diverse and cultural populations, systems and 

legislative advocacy. 

Presenters:  Cheryl Deconde Johnson, Rana Ottallah and Lisa 

Kovacs.  

https://handsandvoices.org/fl3/media/webinar-8-8-2019.html 

3BAn Evidenced-Based Conceptual Framework of Parent-to-Parent 

Support 

An essential principle that guides family-centered early 

intervention for children who are deaf or hard of hearing (D/HH) is 

that all families should be connected to social and emotional 

support systems (Moeller et al., 2013).  

Presented by Dr. Shelia Moodie (authors Henderson, Johnson, 

Moodie) 

https://handsandvoices.org/fl3/media/webinar-11-2-

2018.html 

1BJoin the Board!! 

 
Are you considering joining the Board of Hands & Voices New Mexico 
Chapter, but not sure what is involved? Join us and "test drive" a board 
meeting to find out more! 

• Come to the next board meeting during the open session from 
10:30 am to noon 

• Meet current Board members, 

• Hear about upcoming plans 

• Learn more about HVNM and GBYS 

• Suggest ideas for events 

• Have fun while supporting D/HH children and their families! 

 

http://handsandvoices.org/fl3/media/webinar-8-8-2019.html
http://handsandvoices.org/fl3/media/webinar-11-2-2018.html
http://handsandvoices.org/fl3/media/webinar-11-2-2018.html

